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Hello to All Friends and Family of Meadowcare...

We rang in the month of
April with the theme of

Butterflies and Blossom.
Hats and Headdresses

adorned with butterflies
– well it’s a “Feel Good”
isn’t it! We also like a bit
of seriousness, and we
discussed the lifecycle of

the butterfly. This brought
about a wonderful
conversation and

philosophical thoughts. It
would make a wonderful

film to capture this.



Shannon, our Songbird, visited with a wonderful array of Vera Lynn
songs and a celebration of

St. George’s Day and music related to songs from yesteryear.

We you are enjoying photographs of Easter Celebrations, Easter
Bonnets, tree decorations,

Easter Eggs and our Hot Cross Bunny, Iwona, doing what she does
best, which is her best for
each and everyone here.



With the good weather and only seconds away from The
Downs, we have been out and about

walking and enjoying watching the world go by. We
sometimes join in with our sister home,

Glenview, and all get together.



Lastly, we are partnering up with Bristol Scrap store, a local charity,
whereby they will assist us to

run arts and Creative Crafts Sessions. It is always a positive for us all
here. New ideas, new

sessions. Well, yes, we are delighted. More of it we feel.



April birthday celebrant is our lovely
Tony.  Birthday wishes extended to

you. 
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